
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents of Year 7 students 2021 
 

SCHOOL CANTEEN 
 
Crestwood High School Canteen is run by a committee of volunteers.  This committee is a sub-
committee of Crestwood High School’s P&C Association.  All profit made is handed to the school 
via the P&C and used to finance many worthwhile projects to enhance the education and 
learning environment of our students. 
 
The Canteen Committee meets prior to the first P&C meeting of each term.  New members are 
always welcome.  This is a good way to meet other parents and to keep up with all happenings 
in the school.  The Canteen accepts lunch orders at recess and before school.  The Canteen is 
open daily from 8.10am to 8.30am for breakfast and orders; then opens at recess and lunch. 
These times vary according to the timetable.   For recess and lunch orders students write their 
order on a bag provided at the LUNCH ORDER window and are given a number tag (pre-written 
bags from home are also accepted). Students need to return their tag to the same window to 
collect their order at lunch time. 
 
The Canteen complies with the NSW Healthy Canteen Strategy and has been awarded a Great 
Choice Certificate. 
 
The Canteen will not be selling Year 7 Book Packs or Accessory Packs this year.  We do have a 
limited supply of assorted A4 exercise books, Maths grid books and other stationery items, along 
with Casio FX82au Scientific Calculators ($30) and A3 Visual Arts diaries ($10).  These items can 
be purchased by students throughout the year from the Canteen using cash or EFTPOS.    
 
Of course, it goes without saying, we always need helpers to work in the Canteen itself.  Even if 
you only want to be behind the scenes making sandwiches, fruit salad etc. you will be made very 
welcome by our staff.  We would require volunteers to work one day per month from 10am – 
2pm.  A welcome information pack as well as full orientation and training is provided. 
 
If you would like to help please phone our Canteen staff on 9639-7422, extension 117 or email 
us at chscanteen@gmail.com or drop into the Canteen or complete the form included in this 
pack and return to the school. 
 
 
 
 
Brenda Broad       Mandy Burns 
Canteen Committee Convenor    Canteen Manager 
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